NOV 2 9 1390
Docket No. 50-461

I11inois Power Company

ATTN: J. S. Perry
Vice President

Clintor Power Stetion

Mail Code V-275

P, 0. Box 67¢

Clinton, IL 6.727

Gentlemen:

The changes included in your Quality Assurance Program description submittal
dated May 25, 1990, have been reviewed in accordance with 10 CFR 50.54(a),

In addition, we have reviewed the changes in Sectvion 1.8, Conformance to NRC
Regulatory Guide, and Table 3.2-1, Classification of Structures, Components
and Systems, of your latest update of the Clinton Updated Safety Analysis
Report (USAR). Questions resulting from this review were discussed between
Mr, F. Maura of this office and Mr. W. 11iss and others of your staff during
telophone conferences on November 21 and 26, 1990, As a result of these
discussions, a response was transmitted to us on November 26, 1990, addressing
the reduction of commitment concerns that we identified,

We understand that the deletion of Regulatory Guide 1.26, Rev, 3, from

Table 8-1 of the USAR was an administrative error, and that you will correct
the error on your next USAR submittal. Based on this understanding we conclude
that these revisions continue to meet the requirements of 10 CFR Part 50,
Appendix B, and are acceptable. [f there are changes to OA commitments
existing in docketed correspondence outside of the Quality Assurance Program
Description, you are obligated to notify this office.

We appreciate your responsiveness in providing information required by

10 CFR 50.54(a)(3). Please contact Mr, Monte Phillips of my staff at

(708) 790-5530 with any questions you may have regarding this matter,
Sincerely,

ORIGINAL S1GNED BY THOMAS M, BURDICK

9832‘2 4 Thomas M., Burdick, Chief
Sgca 93“81 Operations Branch
: 8 " ph‘,l Division of Reactor Safety
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